
 

 

 

 

 

Board of Selectmen 
Budget Workshop 
Saturday, February 3, 2018 
9am Clifford B. Green Memorial Center 
 
 
Present: Rick Ives, Joe Voccio, and Wayne Jolley 
 
Also Present: Kathy Erickson 
 
 

1. Call to Order: Mr. Ives called the meeting to order at 9:02am. 
 

2. Public Comment: None 
 

3. Discussion on 2018-19 Budget: Discussion was held on the following budgets:  

• Revenue Collector 

• Town Clerk 

• Registrars 

• Land Use Administration 

• Planning & Zoning 

• Homeland Security 

• Assessor 

• Building Department 
 

4. Schedule Next Workshop: February 17 @ 9am in the Clifford B. Green Building. 
 

5. Adjourn: Joe Voccio made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Wayne Jolley seconded the motion. 
Meeting adjourned at 10:40am. 
 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted; 
 
 
Richard Ives 
First Selectman 


